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The 2021 Wadden Sea Day will focus on the achievements of the Wadden Sea Flyway 

Initiative since it was launched in 2012, its role in international conservation, and the state of 

bird populations on the East-Atlantic Flyway. Most importantly, views from scientific and 

conservation projects along the flyway together with future perspectives for the Wadden Sea 

Flyway Initiative will be discussed. 

The designation as World Heritage site by UNESCO is a recognition of the Wadden Sea’s 

crucial importance and responsibility for the conservation of migratory birds on a global 

scale. Upon request by UNESCO, the Trilateral Wadden Sea Cooperation (TWSC) aims to 

strengthen cooperation on management and research activities with States Parties on the 

African Eurasian Flyways, which play a significant role in conserving migratory species 

along these flyways. 

Invited are policy-makers, conservation managers, scientists and non-governmental 

organizations working in the field. 

Due to the Sars-Cov-2 situation, it was not possible organising the Wadden Sea Day in 2020. 

For 2021, we plan to organise a physical meeting. However, in case the Sars-Cov-2 situation 

does not allow for a physical meeting, the Wadden Sea Day will be organised as a virtual 

meeting. We will continue to monitor the Sars-Cov-2 developments and keep you informed 

about the status of the Wadden Sea Day. 

Registration is open until 14 August 2021 and free of charge. Please register per email to 

Ms Susanne Berndt 

Tel.: +49 4421 911101 

poststelle@nlpv-wattenmeer.niedersachsen.de 


